
 

 

February 14, 2013 

Ms. Jane Thornthwaite, M.L.A. 

217-1233 Lynn Valley Road 

North Vancouver, BC  V7J 0A1 

jane.thornthwaite.mla@leg.bc.ca 

 

 

Funding for Mount Seymour Parkway bike lanes and greenway  

 

Dear Ms. Thornthwaite, 

 

HUB is a charitable organization whose staff and 1,000+ members work to make cycling 

better in Metro Vancouver through education, action and events. The North Shore Committee 

of HUB would like to thank you and the provincial government for the funding that will help 

build bike lanes on Mt Seymour Parkway between Seymour Blvd and Riverside Drive. The 

Seymour Greenway will provide a great bike connection for people of all ages and abilities, 

especially once it connects to the Spirit Trail in Maplewood. 

 

North Vancouver is becoming more bike-friendly with the help of Bike BC, with benefits for all 

residents in terms of health, livability, environment and reduced congestion. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Antje Wahl 

Chair, North Shore Committee 

HUB: Your Cycling Connection 

northshore@bikehub.ca 

Twitter @wearehub | Facebook wearehub 

 

 

Cc:  Richard Walton, Mayor, District of North Vancouver 

 Roger Bassam, Councillor 

 Mike Little, Councillor 

 Robin Hicks, Councillor 

 Doug MacKay-Dunn, Councillor 

 Lisa Muri, Councillor 

 Alan Nixon, Councillor 

 Steve Ono, Manager Engineering Services & Deputy General Manager, DNV 

Erica Geddes, Transportation Section Manager, DNV 
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